
November 2018 

Dear, 
 

While we have been serving communities in Pierce and St. Croix counties for over 20 years – in fiscal 2018 we 
made significant strides in key areas – home construction/family support, board strength, ReStore 
profitability, and our operating strategy! This has been a very exciting year 

for St. Croix Valley Habitat for Humanity:   
 

• We initiated our first major home construction 
since the completion of the Eco Village 
development.  Our Hammond build is on pace to 
be completed by the end of the year. 

• We strengthened our Board of Directors by 
adding new members with construction, finance, 
and fundraising expertise. 

• Our Roberts ReStore had a profitable year, 
thanks to terrific community support! 

• Our Board approved a 2018/19 operating plan 
that includes the completion of three housing 
projects providing affordable homes for three 
families in Pierce and St. Croix Counties. 
 
All this is possible because of support from YOU and neighbors like YOU! 

Because of your generous support of SCVHFH, you have been identified as one of an elite group of 

donors that we are now recognizing as Community Builders.  As a Community Builder, you will receive: 

• Special invitations to our ground breaking and home dedication ceremonies; 

• A Community Builder T-shirt;  

• Hard copy of our newsletter at least twice a year;  

• Annual recognition in our newsletter;  

• Invitations to discuss our progress with the Executive Director or Board Member. 
 

Your past support has had significant impact on our organization and our community – your gift helps our 
community – from building a new home from the ground up, rehabilitating existing homes, helping neighbors 
remain in their homes through A Brush With Kindness and Aging in Place home repair programs.  These 
programs provide families with the security and stability of home ownership. 

 
 A powerful example of what your support means is the Taylor family. These hardworking parents have 
committed themselves to doing their part to make a better life for their family.  For years, the Taylors have 
dreamed of a home they could call their own, a place where they could build a lifetime of memories with their 
two young daughters. Their dream will come true in the next several months when they move into their new 
home in Hammond.  Then there are the dreams of other hardworking families like the Taylors, anxious to have 
a house where they can create a home.  We need your help to make those dreams a reality as we continue 
plans to rehabilitate homes in Baldwin and Hudson. 

This whole experience has been 
life-changing. It’s not just a house, 
it’s a home. We are so excited to 
raise our family here!”- Jake and 

Kim Taylor 



When you give directly to St. Croix Valley Habitat for Humanity, you are supporting families in our 
community. You are creating homes where families can gather, new traditions can be imagined and created, 
and parents can watch their children grow up with security and stability. Please invest in a family’s future, a 
gift that will continue to give for years to come.  Please consider a gift by using the attached reply card. 

 
We don’t just build houses – we build homes, community and hope! 

Sincerely, 

Randy Boser 
Interim Executive Director 
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